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Dear Choir parents and guardians,  

It has been a very strange half term. Sadly, due to covid rules, the choir has only been able to 

operate in small group ‘class bubbles’ and therefore we have only been able to meet every 2 weeks 

or so.  

However, I am happy to say that those children who have come along for our singing sessions have 

been enthusiastic, polite and tuneful.  

I’m still not sure if we will be able to perform together as one school choir for a long time yet but 

we will try and perform for you in some way, shape or form by the end of 2020.  

Christmas won’t be the same this year without our busy choir schedule!   

I have signed up for Young Voices 2021 which is supposed to be taking place in May next year at 

the Manchester Arena. We shall have to wait and see whether this happens or not, but in the 

meantime your child can practise the songs on line.  

If you go to the young voices website   https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/ and go to the menu you can 

then click on for parents and scroll down to music room. Click on the music room icon and then put 

the code YV2021 in and you can then access dance and lyric videos to practise all the songs.  

Kind regards and happy half term,       

  Mrs Collins  
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